
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

15th November 2013 

Mrs Child led the first impact workshop for Year 2 last week.  Parents were given the 

opportunity to come into school and work alongside their children.  The focus was creative 

writing and there were lots of inspirational resources to get the creative juices flowing.  

Thank you to all of those parents who could attend and for your very positive feedback.  

Look out for more workshops in the Spring Term. 
 

Winter is really approaching so wrap up warm.  Not happy about having to scrape my 

windscreen in the morning but at least it’s not raining!  

Four children; Tom Hatch, Delta Freeman, Dani Flower & Jacy Wasserman-Evans took part in 

a Maths Challenge at the Tutor Centre based in Sainsbury’s in Leamington.  Accompanied by 

Mr Boothroyd, the children were set a difficult challenge which they had to complete in a 

set amount of time.  They worked together to solve the problem and we are now waiting to 

hear whether they have got through to the next round.  Well done to them all and good luck! 

Thank you to everybody who attended Parent’s Evening this week.  It is really important to be 

able to speak with you about your child’s education and keep the channels of communication 

open.  If you were unable to attend on the allocated days then please speak to your child’s 

class teacher to arrange a convenient time to meet. 

We are currently collecting Morrison’s ‘Let’s Grow’ vouchers to buy gardening equipment 

for school.  The School Council are keen to get their order in so if you have any that you 

haven’t brought in yet please do so before Monday 25th November.  Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

A massive well done to the following children for their hard work and good attitudes: 
 

Best wishes 

 

 

Carl Upton 

Stars of the Week 

Jacob Knight 

Molly Gill 

Edward Spencer 

Jacy Wasserman-Evans 

Elizabeth Doran 

Megan Treadwell 

Henry Carter 

Bella Cooper 

As a gesture of goodwill for all the hard work the school staff have put in this term, the 

school will be closing early on Friday 20th December.  Newbold will close at 2.00pm with 

Tredington closing at 2.15pm. 

 

Have a smashing weekend. 

Merit Awards 

Archie Malec 

Oliver Fisher 

Seb Shimmin 

Oliver Anley 

Lewis Elliot 

The floorball team played their final first round match last night after much delay.  The 

team played brilliantly and won the match 2-0.  We are waiting with bated breath to see if 

they make it through to the next round.  Well done! 
 

We held our Remembrance Services this week; one at the memorial at Newbold and one in 

the school hall at Tredington.  Our local clergy did a brilliant job of helping the children 

understand and respect this important time.  Thank you to those of you who could come 

along and share our services with us and to Rev. Cath Vickers and Rev. Ali Massey for leading 

the services. 

Mrs Welsby ran a phonics workshop for parents of our new Reception children.  The aim was 

to show parents how we teach phonics in school, the correct letter sounds and explain how 

phonics helps with reading and writing.  Thanks to all of you who attended and I hope you 

found it useful.  


